
Letter to the Editor 

 

VOTE ABSENTEE BY MAIL 

The League of Women Voters of Greater Lafayette would like to encourage all voters to apply for an 

absentee ballot for the Indiana Primary Election now to be held on June 2.  The State of Indiana has 

relaxed the criteria to apply for the mail in ballot due to the health risk large crowds may pose at this 

time. 

However, voting must go on and you can still exercise your right to vote by applying for an absentee 

ballot through the Tippecanoe County website at www.tippecanoe.in.gov/447/Absentee-Voting, by 

emailing the election board at electionboard@tippecanoe.in.gov or calling 423-9316. The new deadline 

to request the ballot is May 21. (This date needs to be confirmed) 

Once you have your ballot you can still research the candidates through the Leagues’ on-line voters 

guide at VOTE411.org.  Candidates for federal, state, and local offices are participating to provide you 

will information about their candidacy and where they stand on multiple issues. Be an informed voter 

and check out VOTE411. It will be available to the public on March 30. 

 

Joanne Evers 

Voters Services Committee 
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